
2015 GLAO Distinguished Service Award 
 

The GLAO Distinguished Service Award recognizes a 
GLAO member who has served the Association in 
various capacities through the years in an exemplary 
manner.  The Great Lakes Association of 
Orthodontists is proud to present this year’s award 
to Dr. Richard M. Marcus of Toronto, 
Ontario.  This award is presented in recognition and 
grateful appreciation for his contributions – both to 
the GLAO as an organization, and to the orthodontic 

profession in general.  His efforts are deeply appreciated by his GLAO friends and 
colleagues.  This award will be presented to Dr. Marcus during the GLAO 
Business Meeting at the GLAO Annual Session on Friday, September 25, 2015 
from 4:00 – 5:00pm at the DeVos Place Convention Center in Grand Rapids, 
Michigan.  Please plan to join us in recognizing Dr. Marcus for his contributions to 
the GLAO and the orthodontic profession! 

 
   


